QUT OF QFFICE:

Anna will be out of the Office Feb
7th - Feb 14th. Any contributions
can be left in the grey lock box next
to the Office. Please email the
Office with other needs and she will
get back to you the following week.

PAJAMAS AND BOOKS:

For the entire month of February,
Maple River Honor Society is
collecting new pajamas and books
for local foster care kids ages 5-12.
Donations can be dropped at the
school office.

GIVING STATEMENTS:

Giving Statements are available to
pick up in the box in the Narthex.
If you would like your Giving
Statements sent via email, please
update your email with the Office.

GREETERS:

Would you like to be a greeter for
Sunday Service2 Bev Raimann is
creating a list, so reach out to her!

THE STORY

Have information that you would like
communicated in the monthly
newsletter? Please send items to
Mary Larson at
thestory.stjohnlutheran@gmail.com

Website:
Streaming:

Hearing Device
Need a personal
hearing device? Inquire
with one of the Ushers
and they will be able to
assist you.

We Hold In Prayer
Ashlyn Bennett Marvel Peterson
. Loren Peterson
Ron Swift )
Kirsten Becker
Larry Albrecht Rabenh
Deb Herber Jean Ra cr orst
Mark Woitas
Homebound
Members

David Treanor
Cheryl Bergemann
Audrey Annis
Carol Annis
Bonnie Schultz

Event Pictures

If you have pictures from Church
or Community Events that you
would like to share, please email
them to Anna in the Office!

Upcoming Events

2/9 - Sunday Worship, 9:30am
2/9 - Sunday School, 10:30am
2/12 - Confirmation, 7pm

2/16 - Sunday Worship, 9:30am
2/16 - Sunday School, 10:30am
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Office Phone:
Office Email:
Pastor Steve's Email:

507-524-3615
stjohnslutheran.mapletonmn@gmail.com
berkeland.stjohnslutheran@gmail.com
www.stjohnlutheranelca.com

YouTube: St John Lutheran Church Mapleton MN




